
August 18, 1967 

MY. Harold We 
Coq (Mr Press 
llyattstown, tiarylana 20734 

Dear Mr. Weiaberg: 

The word "not" Wan inadvertently omitted from the sentence 
about the autom file in our letter to you of August 17. 
This sentence should have read as follows: 

'The autopsy file is a sub ect file winich is not a pert of 
these basic chrono1o3ica1 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert E. Dahmer 
Archivist of the United States 
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